1. What is the Eastern Interconnection Planning Collaborative?
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The Eastern Interconnection Planning Collaborative (EIPC) was created by the transmission planning authorities in the Eastern Interconnection (which includes 31 states and much of Canada) and funded by the Department of Energy to conduct detailed modeling of  potential resource scenarios and transmission needs for the next 10-20 years.  You can find more information at .    

2. Why is EIPC important?
The EIPC was created to “develop long-term interconnection-wide transmission expansion plans”  to encourage the development of “clean electricity”. The EIPC will model eight possible future energy generation scenarios, and perform detailed analyses of three of those scenarios.  The EIPC’s studies will influence future decisions regarding specific generation and transmission projects.  If we ensure that all the studies focus on moving to a clean energy future – and at least one of the three scenarios provides for an energy future that moves the country beyond coal by 2030, protects our sensitive lands and species, and prepares for an increase in electricity use by the transportation sector - we will gain valuable information needed to assist decision makers in creating that clean energy future.     
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3. How can we engage EIPC?
EIPC decisions, including what scenarios to model, will be guided by a Stakeholder Steering Committee (SSC).  The SSC will include about 30 sector representatives –  state regulators, energy companies, NGOs, etc.  We have an opportunity right now to encourage good individuals from those sectors to serve on the SSC, and secure the modeling of a truly clean energy future throughout the process.   

4. Immediate opportunities
We need to advocate now for an appropriately representative SSC that is not biased toward dirty, fossil-fueled energy resources and identify (and encourage to participate) sector representatives – particularly from the states and energy companies - that support a clean energy future.  

